
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

219 South Dearborn Street 
Chicago, Illinois 	60604 

January 25, 1978 
In Reply, Please Refer ia 
File No. 

Mr. James H. Lesar 
Attorney At Law 
910 Sixteenth Street, N.W. 
Suite 600 
Washington, D.C. 	20006 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information -
Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request on behalf of Harold Weisberg, 
dated January 1, 1978, received by the Chicago Office of the 
Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) on January 6, 1978. 

Please be advised that a search of the records of 
the Chicago Office disclose no record identifiable with 
Mr. Weisberg other than that initiated by Mr. Weisberg in 
connection with FOIPA matters. 

Very truly yours, 

WILLIAM F. BEANE 
Special Agent in Charge 

by 
GRE BROMAN 

Assistant Special Agent in 
Charge 
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